Avalanche Warnings and Tragedy on New Years Eve Day - by Knoff
and Chabot
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Submitted by Doug Chabot on Wed, 10/24/2012 - 08:05

On December 31st, 2011 two people were killed in separate avalanches in the mountains outside of Cooke City,
Montana. One victim was a skier; the other a snowmobiler and both were Montana residents.
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